David S. Wall
P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132; [408-287-6838]

March 3, 2021

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment; others

Re: 1 OPPOSE [HB 2814]...1t is time to "Vote" most of the Oregon Legislature out of Office.

Again, how many VOTERS in the; Agriculture, Timber, Mining, Fisheries, Construction, Trucking,

Grocery Industries and just about everyone else in Oregon; who are materially affected by taxes on

Diesel engines, do you want to "Piss-Off?"

Now add all of Oregon's Fishing Fleet, Recreational Boaters and Hunters.
I almost forgot; Pilots, Police, Fire Department Engines, Ambulances and...the list keeps growing longer.
Is there anyone the Legislature left out of this ever growing environmental love fest?
The notification requirements as seen in the, ""Text: [Page 1 at (16-20]"" are sure going to make people happy.
[HB 2476] is worse than [HB 2165 (which I also OPPOSE)] now add [HB 2814].
Respectfully submitted,
/s/ David S. Wall
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